
 

 

 

 

February 3, 2025 

 

[Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip] 

 

Dear [First Name], 

 

It is a privilege to write to you as I begin my time as the Archbishop of Milwaukee. This Archdiocese, 

with its vibrant faith and dedicated people, holds so much promise, and I am humbled to be part of 

this community. 

 

As I reflect on my early days here, I am struck by the many ways in which the Catholic 

Stewardship Appeal touches lives and strengthens our faith. The theme for the 2025 Appeal, 

Your Gift Does God’s Work, beautifully encapsulates the transformative power of your generosity. 

Through your support, we are able to address the needs of our communities and help build a strong 

foundation for the future of the Church. 

 

One of my greatest joys as Archbishop will be to witness firsthand how your faith in action impacts 

lives across the ten counties of our Archdiocese. Your past gifts to the Catholic Stewardship 

Appeal have already made a profound difference in the lives of many. On the back of this letter, 

you’ll find a few examples of how your support helps form future deacons, inspire young Catholics 

through education and faith formation, and strengthen parishes to build vibrant faith communities. 

These are just a few of the many ways the CSA helps spread the love of Christ throughout the 

Archdiocese. 

 

I invite you to join me in continuing this essential work. Together, we can answer God’s call to 

love and serve. Please prayerfully consider making a gift to the 2025 Appeal. Your participation, at 

any level, is a testament to your faith and your belief in the mission of the Church. 

 

Thank you for your past generosity and for considering renewing your support this year. 

Please know that you and your loved ones remain in my prayers as we embark on this journey of 

faith together. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
 

 
 

Archbishop Jeffrey S. Grob 

Archbishop of Milwaukee 
 
 

P.S. To make your gift today, visit www.catholicappeal.org or text APPEAL2025 to 414-348-8380. 

Thank you for helping to do God’s work!  



 



 

 


